
 

 

 
12th September 2022. 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
Can I first say welcome back to the start of the new academic year.  The new uniform looks very smart, 
and most of our students have made an exceptionally positive start. 
 
 
As you are probably aware, Monday 19 September, the date of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s State 
Funeral, will be a national bank holiday. 
 
 
This will allow individuals, businesses and other organisations to pay their respects to Her Majesty and 
commemorate Her reign, while marking the final day of the period of national mourning. 
 
 
This bank holiday will operate in the same way as other bank holidays, and as such, school will be closed 
for this day only.  We will inform transport of this decision. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions. 
 

 
 
 
Headteacher 


